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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter B with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We have been talking about 

snow this week and did “snow” many fun 

activities including reading and singing, making 

a cute snowman craft, making a snowman out of 

our names and Play-Doh, water coloring, and 

matching mitten and snowflake games. We even 

made fake snow to play in! Ask your little how 

we made it. We also had fun celebrating the 

100th Day of School painting 100 dots, writing 

in our journals, and finding 100 Hershey Kisses 

(and eating a few too). In Religion we talked 

about ways we can find peace and make peace. 

Since we have more snow and ice things to do, 

we will continue our theme next week, and will 

be reviewing letters and numbers 0-10. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Jan. 27 – Bingo Night and Benefit Drawing          

Jan. 29-Feb. 2 – Catholic Schools Week                                

Feb.   2 – Open House/Lunch                               

Feb. 13 – Pre-K Valentine Party                                  

Feb. 14 – Ash Wednesday                            

Feb. 16 – Noon Dismissal                                 

Feb. 19 – No School-Presidents Day              

Feb. 24 – Rockets Foundation 5K/Fun Run      

March 9 – City Lights Dinner and Auction 

           

Show and Tell will be on Wednesday, 

January 31st.  

 

Snacks for next week: 

Monday – Alden                                       

Tuesday – Olivia                                     

Wednesday – Mrs. Steckler                                            

Thursday – Dax                                        

Friday – Forrest 

 

 

 

 
 

Notes: 

Catholic Schools week dress up days: Monday-Pajama Day, Tuesday-Red Carpet Day, Wednesday-

Sports Day, Thursday-Movie/Book Character Day, Friday-Neon and Crazy Hair Day. Open House 

will be on Thursday. You are invited to join us for lunch around 11 am. There is no charge for adult 

lunches that day, but reservations are needed. You may stop by any time between 11 am-12:30 pm 

to eat lunch with your little (in the Gym), visit our classroom, or check out the Book Fair (in the 

Music/Art Room). 

This Saturday, January 27th is our annual Bingo Night and Benefit Drawing at the Elks at 7 pm. 

Doors open at 5:00, food will be able, and you must be 18 to attend. Hope to see you there! 
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